
CHANGE OF 
TRANSSHIPMENT 
PORT

28 DAYS

Dear valued customers,

we have to change the transshipment port to 
Singapore instead of Port Kelang, due we got 
better and faster transshipment conditions.

We hope we can avoid the delays via Singapore 
and our service can be reliable.

SERVIS DETAILS:
 

Carrier: CMA-CGM
Warehouse Closing: every Wednesday at 10:00
Vessel sailing: every next Wednesday

TRANSIT TIME: (port/port)

Looking forward to your bookings. More 
information will be provided by  staff from 
LCL operations department.

Austromar
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This Newsletter was published on October 23rd, 2013.

Austromar Kft.
Bécsi út 269.
H-1037 Budapest
Hungary

LCL Department
E-mail: balint.hum@austromar.hu
Phone: 2
Fax: +36 1 453 00 32
Mobile: +36 70 425 07 37

+36 1 437 06 0
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